
From:                                         Curtis, Samantha 
Sent:                                           17 November 2014 17:15
To:                                               Chris Stanworth
Subject:                                     RE: Walltown 14NP0089
 
Hi Chris,
 
To confirm, trees 7, 8 and 9 shown on the plan are the only trees to be removed. Apologies for the error in tables 1 and 2.
 
Kind regards,
Sam
 
Samantha Curtis
Planning Consultant
Cundall
D
T
www.cundall.com

Horsley House, Regent Centre, Gosforth, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE3 3LU, United Kingdom

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

 

From: Chris Stanworth 
Sent: 17 November 2014 16:56
To: Cansfield, Ian
Cc: Curtis, Samantha
Subject: Walltown 14NP0089
 
Dear Ian/Sam
 
A further query on this application that has recently come to my attention. The tree protection plan indicates that the trees
numbered 7, 8 and 9 are to be removed – however, tables 1 & 2 refer to trees 6, 7 and 8 to be removed. I am assuming that it
is the three trees (7, 8 and 9) indicated on the plan that are to be removed and T6 (sessile oak) will remain, but would you be
able to confirm this in writing please?
 
Many Thanks
Chris
 

Chris Stanworth, Planning Officer
Telephone: Mob:
Web: www.northumberlandnationalpark.org.uk

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - This communication is from Northumberland National Park Authority (NNPA).The Authority’s head office and principal place of
business is Eastburn, South Park, Hexham, Northumberland, NE46 1BS, United Kingdom. If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of disclosure,
distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it or in any attachments is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please delete the email and destroy any copies of it. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily
represent those of NNPA.Contractors or potential contractors are reminded that a formal Order or Contract is needed for NNPA to be bound by any offer or acceptance of
terms for the supply of goods or services Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defects which might affect any computer or
IT system into which they are received, no responsibility is accepted by the NNPA for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt  or use thereof. Computer
systems of this Authority may be monitored and communications carried out on them recorded, to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful
purpose.
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Newcastle upon Tyne, NE3 3LU 
All information contained in this email is private and confidential, and may also be privileged. This email and its attachments  are intended solely for the use of the addressee only and if any
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This email message has been scanned for viruses by Mimecast. For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com


